Dale Bickel
L

From: Dale Bickel

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:34 AM

To: PASTORPHILL@FCMILW.ORG; HAJINY@AOL.COM
Subject: WPJQ-LP BSTA-20170222ABS dismissed 2/23/2017

Mr. Hill and Mr. Hagny:
| am responding by e-mail to get you the quickest answer on this STA request.

An STA cannot be granted for the changes therein. The 5.55 km site move means that most of the STA 60 dBu contour
would lie outside the licensed 60 dBu contour. This is contrary to our policy and practice regarding STAs. To use this
site, you must file a construction permit application on FCC Form 318 (temporary though it may be). Once it is granted,
then you may make the changes and file a covering license application. We are prepared to expedite processing of the
Form 318 construction permit application once it is on file.

Consequently, the STA request BSTA-20170222ABS IS DISMISSED. WPJQ-LP may not implement the changes in the STA
request at this time.

A copy of this e-mail will be retained in the FCC’s CDBS database.

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov
Senior Engineer

Audio Division

Media Bureau




